
CORSHAM REGIS PRIMARY ACADEMY 

 

Friday 13th March 2020 

Coming up next week: 

Tuesday: 

Year 6 Mock SATs begin 

Jade Class assembly at 

2:45pm 

 

Friday: 

Used Toy Sale at 8:40am 

and 3:15pm in the Main 

Hall 

 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I am sad to say that Miss Londors will be leaving 

Corsham Regis at the end of the Summer Term. 

Joeanne has been at Regis for a number of 

years and contributed a great deal to the 

personal and academic development of our 

pupils and staff, as well as adding creativity to our curriculum. 

Miss Londors will be very much missed at Regis but is following 

her passion and moving onto to new challenges. Everyone here 

wishes her the very best of luck. The process to appoint a new 

class teacher has now started and I will update you with further 

staffing details as and when I know them.  

Mr Gareth Spicer, Headteacher. 

In Onyx Class pupils have been really focussing on 

improving their division skills using partitioning. Check 

out this super work!  

 

Pupils in Jade Class have 

been very busy this week 

writing about their family. 

Using their sounds from 

Read Write Inc they have 

created some super 

sentences! 

Any other business: 

Thank you Art Club 

members . Your creations 

from the Autumn Term look 

fabulous! 

Attendance: 

This week Crystal 

Class had the highest 

attendance with 99.35% 

Attendance overall is 

95.98% 

In Garnet Class pupils have been using 

Lego to build their own representations of 

The Circus or the Royal Crescent in Bath as 

part of their local history topic.   

 In Crystal 

Class 

pupils look 

forward to 

Wednesday 

afternoons 

with their 

dedicated 

story time. 

On Monday, pupils in Amethyst 

Class were challenged to 

complete some heavy duty 

mathematics. 

Here’s one of 

our pupils 

having 

proudly 

completed his 

maze! 

 

 Our (Wildly Important Goal) 

WIG for Year 6 is 58% 

This is the percentage of 

pupils who must achieve 

the expected standard in 

Reading, Writing and Maths 

in July 2020 

 Pupils in Opal Class 

have been brushing up 

on their communication 

skills using computers 

this week. Miss Denning 

is leading the way! 

Inter House Spelling Results: 

1st: King Athlestan - Blue Team 

2nd: King Ethelred - Green Team 

3rd: King Edward - Yellow Team - 

4th: King Alfred - Red 

Team 

A BIG well done from 

Mrs Stone! 


